
GİZLİ/SECRET 

 

 

 

Unofficial Translation 

Readers should be aware that only the original Turkish text has legal force and that this English translation is strictly for 
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Subject: Announcement About Gold Imports Made with the Cash Against Goods Payment 

Method. 

Ref Number: 18454353-100.04.02[100.04.02]-31512 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern  

As is known; The Ministry of Treasury and Finance (Ministry) has decided not to permit 

unprocessed gold imports with the "cash against goods” payment method beginning and 

including from 15.02.2023 and this issue has been conveyed to the Members of the Precious 

Metals Market with the announcement of our Exchange dated 14.02.2023 and numbered E-

18454353-100.04.02-15167. (https://borsaistanbul.com/tr/duyuru/5456/mal-mukabili-odeme-

sekli-ile-gerceklestirilen-altin-ithalati-hakkinda-duyuru) 

With the regulation made by the Ministry, it has been deemed appropriate to carry out the import 

of unprocessed gold to be carried out within the scope of the Inward Processing Regime on and 

after 20.12.2024 with the "cash against goods” payment method. 

In this context, on and after 20.12.2024, it is possible to import unprocessed gold, only within 

the scope of Inward Processing Regime , with the the "cash against goods” payment method 

and it is important that the business and transactions are carried out in accordance with the said 

process. 

Kindly submitted for your information and request you to take the necessary actions. 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Murat BULUT 

Deputy General Manager 
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